Notice to Lake Eunice Township Residents
Discussion-Buckhorn Road

The township board supervisors will be meeting on Thursday, April 28th, 2022 at the Lake Eunice Townhall.   The board will be discussing the Buckhorn Road Project.  The meeting will start at 7:00 pm.  

The public is welcome to attend.

Heather Anderson
Lake Eunice Township Clerk  
